                                                                                                                      May 18, 2017
Dear Parents,

Hello!
All the children continue to work hard and are looking forward to all of our special upcoming events! 
Reading: We have finished our extended text book “Mercy Watson Goes for a Ride”! We also continue to work on syllabication, contractions, compound, adjective, antonyms and homophone words.

Writing: It’s been great seeing their progress grow from writing sentences to writing using descriptive sentences in a story format. 

Math: The children continue to take their 1-minute math timed tests. Please continue to have your child work on his/her math facts during the summer for extra practice!
Summer Birthdays: Please let me know if your child would like to bring in a treat to share with his/her classmates anytime during the month of May. Please plan for 16 children-Thank You!

Reminder: Forester Park field trip permission slips need to be returned by Friday, May 26th. Thank You!
F.Y.I:
**Early Dismissal (1:00) tomorrow, Friday, May 19th due to Regional Track Meet    

    being held in Marlette.
**Memorial Day: No School on Monday, May 29th.  School resumes on Tuesday, May 

     30th.
**Camping Week: In our classroom the week of May 29th. Children are welcome to 
     bring camping books.
**Field Trip to Forester Park is Tuesday, June 6th. Parents may meet us at the 
    park.
**Walking Field Trip to Marlette Library/ Marlette Oil & Gas: Wednesday, June 7th!  
**Walk/Run Gayle’s Trail Walkathon: Friday, June 9th from 1:00-2:45.
**Last day of School is Tuesday, June 13th.  Noon Dismissal ((
Have A Wonderful Weekend!
